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On May 21 & 22, 90 students from several states 

attended an advanced class on hose movement & 

firefighting put on by Aaron Fields of the Seattle 

Fire Department.  This is an example of outside 

programs that DSFS offers several times each year.  

Several props that were purchased through the 2016 

Assistance to Firefighters Grant program have arrived.  

Carts simulating hazardous materials trucks, a trailer 

simulating railcars, and a forcible entry trailer are here 

and instructor training has begun. 

New Props 

Accelerated EMT 

Junior Fire Camp 


